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Dear Editors , 

Warm Regards,

I hereby introduce myself as Mrs.Smitha P Research Scholar, pursuing my research work at BMS college of Engineering in the field of Image processing and computer vision, under the guidance of Dr.Meera A, Professor, Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering, BMS college of Engineering, Basavanagudi, Bangalore-19. We would like to submit our original research manuscript entitled “A novel approach for segmentation of Brain Image using a Multiscale Transform and a region based Active contour” to your esteemed journal “Journal of Biomedical Engineering and Medical Imaging”. We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere and nor it is currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.
In this paper, we implement a novel unsupervised method for segmenting the desired ROI from MRI brain Images. This is an Interdisciplinary method that makes segmentation algorithms more economical for computation by combining a multiscale, multiresolution transform such as Curvelet Transform with Active contour models. This new method can effectively and intuitively solve the problems of Noise in homogenity. The extracted multiscale structures efficiently improve the robustness and the performance of standard shape analysis, segmentation techniques and is able to extract convex and concave object based on coarse-to-fine scale and small-to-big size strategies, also it cost less expensive for computation because the rough segmentation results of the coarse scale maps can be taken as the initial contour scale map. The multi-resolution strategy is more robust to reduce the effect caused by noise. Thus the segmented images show improved accuracy and precision. Further the research is open to implement other variational level set Active contours for efficient segmentation.

 Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at smithap.ullal@gmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Yours Sincerely,
Smitha P
